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To: Tomah Health Credentialed Provider 

From: Medical Staff Executive Committee 

Dr. John Robertson 

Dr. Robert Holness 

Dr. Tiffany Casper 

Dr. Jennifer Drexler

Dr. Jeffrey Cavaness Gerald Fushianes, PA-C 

RE: PDMP-authorization for Medical Coordinator 

The PDMP (Prescription Drug Monitoring Program) allows access to reports by a Medical Coordinator.  

This access is necessary to review and provide non-patient-identifiable information for the purposes of 

quality assessment and improvement.   

Kayla Mobley has been authorized to fulfill this role at Tomah Health. In an effort to review and 

improve opioid prescribing practices at Tomah Health, the Executive Committee asks that you 

authorize her access to your information.  

You may grant access by logging in to the PDMP and following the steps below. 
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Thank you for assisting us in this very important patient care initiative. Please speak to any member of 

the Executive Committee with questions.  
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